
   
 

INFORMATION SHARING REPORT 

June 15, 2020 

 

Promotion: 

 
Congratulations Neil Peters on your promotion to Water Distribution Supervisor. 

 

Best Wishes: 

 
Bob Craig happily retired after 29 years and six months of service with 

the City of Punta Gorda. Right-of-Way would like to send a special 

“Thank You” for years of hard work and dedication. You are one of a 

kind and not easily replaced. You will be missed, but never forgotten. It 

was great working with you. Congratulations on your retirement! 

 

New Employees: 

 
Welcome Dana Stradley Customer Service Representative in Billing and 

Collections for the Finance Department.  
 

 
 

Welcome Juan Farrat Fernandez Sanitation Worker II in Sanitation for the 

Public Works Department. 

 


